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Clarks Fork Trailhead Celebration Scheduled for August 4 

 
Cooke City, MT… The Gallatin National Forest will be hosting an informal 

celebration at the Clarks Fork Trailhead on August 4, 2006 at 11:00 a.m.  The event will 

culminate the completed reconstruction, renovation and interpretive work at recreation 

sites on the Beartooth Scenic Highway in the Gallatin National Forest.  It will also honor 

some of the local people who contributed to the success of this work.   

Ken Britton, Gardiner District Ranger states, “We are very pleased with the 

renovated facilities.  By providing improved and more accessible recreation 

opportunities along the Beartooth All American Road people will have more options 

when visiting this area.” 

Please join us at 11:00 AM, Friday August 4, at the Clarks Fork Trailhead, near 

the first picnic table.  Come enjoy some light refreshments and a tour on the Historic 

Flume Interpretive Trail.  The Clarks Fork Trailhead is located approximately 4 miles 

east of Cooke City on the north side of Highway U.S. 212.  Some road construction may 

be occurring so please plan accordingly.  For additional information please contact the 

Gardiner Ranger District at (406) 848-7375. 
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